
Follow us on: 

Tuesday 21 May 2024 

We are doing night works in your area 
Upgrades at the Castle Hill Water Resource Recovery Facility are continuing,  and 
there will be some upcoming night work as part of this project. Our work will continue 
progressively to ensure we adapt to the changing needs of the local  area, and we 
will continue to keep you informed. 

What you need to know

For the safety of workers, we need to complete some condition assessments and 
cleaning work at the facility overnight.  

• Work is planned from 6pm on Tuesday 28 May and will continue 
during the night to 4am on Wednesday 29 May 2024, weather 
permitting.

There is a contingency that if it rains, we will return and continue the work between 6pm 
and 4am on either 30 May, 4 June, 5 June or 6 June 2024, weather permitting.

All other upgrade work will continue to take place during our daytime hours of 7am to 
6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturdays. No work is planned for Sundays or 
Public Holidays.  

What can I expect? 

All work will be carried out inside the plant boundaries. However, you may notice some 
noise from machinery while work is taking place, as well as from a truck leaving 
the site in the early hours of the morning. We know working at night can be disruptive, so 
we’ll make every effort to reduce any impacts this work may have on you.  

Where do I get more information? 
If you would like to know more, please contact our team on 1800 560 682 or email 
NorthWestTreatmentHub@sydneywater.com.au.  

For any enquires during these planned night work hours of 6pm to 4am please call 
Adam on 0448 736 049.  
Thank you for your cooperation during this essential work. 
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